
Waldwick School District 
 

Frequently Asked Questions 
 
 

Question: I filled out the on-line registration; do I still need to come into the office at the school? 
 

Answer: Yes, your child will not be registered until you provide all the documents requested in the “What 
to Bring Checklist”. 
 
 
Question: What Elementary School will my child attend?  
 

Answer: All homes located West of Franklin Turnpike, including homes on the West side of Franklin 
Turnpike (on the Rite Aide side of the street) are zoned for Crescent Elementary School on Crescent 
Avenue.   
Those homes located East of Franklin Turnpike, including homes on the East side of Franklin Turnpike 
(on the Burger King side of the street) are zoned for Traphagen Elementary School on Summit Avenue. 
 
 
Question: I do not have access to a computer, how do I register my child for school? 
 

Answer: Please contact the school directly for assistance;  
Crescent School Phone: 201-445-0690  
Traphagen School Phone: 201-445-0730 
 
 
Question:  My child isn’t due for a physical until the spring/summer, what should I do? 
 

Answer:  For registration, please provide us with the latest physical/immunization records you have. 
Then, drop off or fax the updated forms as soon as completed.  
Crescent School Fax: 201-445-6955 
Traphagen School Fax: 201-445-7196 
 
 
Question: My child will be 5 years old by October 1st and I’m not sure if my child is ready for 
kindergarten, what should I do? 
 

Answer: We ask that you proceed with the registration process which is held in the month of January. 
Our Kindergarten Team will perform a screening for all children in the Spring (details will be mailed once 
open registration has ended). We will be happy to discuss any concerns you may have after the 
evaluations are completed.  
 
 
Question:  What are the school hours? 
 

Answer:  The Kindergarten day begins at 8:15 and students are dismissed at 2:35. Grades 1- 5 begin 
their day at 8:15 and are dismissed at 2:45  
 
 
Question:  I work and will need aftercare services. Does the school provide an aftercare program? 
 

Answer: No, the Waldwick School District is not a provider of aftercare programs. The YMCA of Wyckoff 
has a program on site at the elementary schools. Please contact them for program details. 

 


